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Dear Ms. Sigman:

Olympic Peninsula Kidney Center (OPKC) submits this letter of intent to relocate the four stations
currently located at OPKC Coordinated Care Unit (CCU) to OPKC Bremerton. Both of these facilities
are located in the Kitsap County Dialysis Planning Area. In accordance with WAC 246-310-080, the
following information is provided:

1. A Description of the Extent of Services Proposed:

OPKC is proposing to relocate the four in-center stations from OPKC CCU to OPKC Bremerton. OPKC
Bremerton offers in-center hemodialysis, isolation capability and a permanent bed station’. The OPKC
CCU facility will close upon the permanent relocation of the stations, and the number of stations at
OPKC Bremerton will increase from 15 to 19. There will be no increase in Planning Area stations as a
result of this project.

2. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Project:

The estimated cost of this project is $50,000.

3. Description of the Service Area:

Per WAC 246-310-280, the service area is the Kitsap County Dialysis Planning Area.
Thank you for your support in this matter. Please contact me with any questions you may have.
Sincerely,

y

Ann Woolway
Administrator
Olympic Peninsula Kidney Center

" OPKC Bremerton is in the process of preparing a home training program for certification (home hemodialysis
and peritoneal dialysis).

Cogen Center Northwest North South Corporate Office
2613 Wheaton Way 2500 W Sims Way Ste 102 19472 Powder Hill PI. NE, Ste 100 450 S Kitsap Blvd Ste 178 2740 Clare Avenue
Bremerton WA 98310 Port Townsend WA 98368 Poulsbo WA 98370 Port Orchard WA 98366 Bremerton WA 98310

(360) 479-5908 (360) 379-9605 (360) 598-9712 (360) 895-7795 (360) 479-1068
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Dear Ms. Sigman:

Olympic Peninsula Kidney Center (OPKC) submits this letter of intent to relocate the four stations
currently located at OPKC Coordinated Care Unit (CCU) to OPKC Bremerton. Both of these facilities
are located in the Kitsap County Dialysis Planning Area. In accordance with WAC 246-310-080, the
following information is provided:

1. A Description of the Extent of Services Proposed:

OPKC is proposing to relocate the four in-center stations from OPKC CCU to OPKC Bremerton. OPKC
Bremerton offers in-center hemodialysis, isolation capability and a permanent bed station?. The OPKC
CCU facility will close upon the permanent relocation of the stations, and the number of stations at
OPKC Bremerton will increase from 15 to 19. There will be no increase in Planning Area stations as a
result of this project.

2. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Project:
The estimated cost of this project is $105,000.

3. Description of the Service Area:

Per WAC 246-310-280, the service area is the Kitsap County Dialysis Planning Area.

Thank you for your support in this matter. Please contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,
7 /2// ~
Py ey 4 g
Ann Woolway™ -

Administrator
Olympic Peninsula Kidney Center

2 OPKC Bremerton is in the process of preparing a home training program for certification (home hemodialysis and
peritoneal dialysis).

Cogen Center Northwest North South Corporate Office
2613 Wheaton Way 2500 W Sims Way Ste 102 19472 Powder Hill PI. NE, Ste 100 450 S Kitsap Blvd Ste 178 2740 Clare Avenue
Bremerton WA 98310 Port Townsend WA 98368 Poulsbo WA 98370 Port Orchard WA 98366 Bremerton WA 98310

(360) 479-5908 (360) 379-9605 (360) 598-9712 (360) 895-7795 (360) 479-1068





